
Conservation Commission Meeting, June 23, 2021  

Members present: Tim Copeland, Brad Jones, Bob Keating, Bill Kenny, Allison Knab, Dan McAuliffe, Kyle 
Saltonstall 
 
Non-members present: Mark Connors, Town Planner 

The meeting was called to order at 7:04 p.m. 

Minutes 

Allison motioned, Tim seconded a motion to approve the public and nonpublic minutes of May 26th, with 
one name correction. The motion passed unanimously.   

Mailbox 

• An easement report for the Sanderson property (Bunker Hill Avenue) noted a fire pit and beaver 
activity 

• Supply Line newsletter 
• Sale of another compost bin (8 remaining) 

Planning and Municipal 

• A third and fourth grade class at SMS mailed a letter containing ideas to make Stratham Hill Park 
more accessible for all.  The CC suggested the Trail Management Advisory Committee could 
consider implementing some of the ideas. They will also be shared with the Planning Board. 

• The TMAC has presented a timeline to the Select Board. 
• Allison will work on revising the list of Stratham farms workshopped by Mark. 

Other 

Bill asked about the acreage and percentage of conservation land in Stratham.  He would like to think 
about categories of open space: easements, cluster developments, parkland, farmland etc.   

Dan believes he may have a spreadsheet with this information.  Mark could also help.   

 

At 7:32 p.m. Bill motioned, Kyle seconded a motion to enter nonpublic session.  The motion passed 
unanimously.   

At 7:52 Bob motioned, Kyle seconded a motion to exit nonpublic session and seal the minutes.  The 
motion passed unanimously.   

Tim motioned, Kyle seconded a motion to adjourn at 7:52 p.m.  The motion passed unanimously.   

Respectfully submitted by Allison Knab  


